
     
 

24 February 2022 

 

Kia ora whanau 

Just to let you know that we do have some Covid19 casual 
cases within our School whanau community. Please do not 
panic as this whanau has been isolating and are awaiting test 
results. If the tests come back positive, we will advise you of 
the next steps. 

As of 11.59pm tonight the whole country is going into Phase 
3. We strongly advise you to read the Ministry of Health and 
Ministry of Education Covid 19 websites to find out what this 
phase means for you and your whanau. 

 Whanau if you or anyone who lives with you are feeling 
unwell please do not send your children to school and follow 
the Ministry of Health guidelines. 

Be safe everyone. 

Nga mihi mahana  

All the staff at Pukeatua Primary School. 

  


